
From: Ethan Watt
To: ETF SMB Board Feedback
Cc: Andy Bisselle
Subject: Greetings!
Date: Monday, June 2, 2025 4:31:39 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

To whom it may concern, 

My name is Ethan and I work with Rescription. We are a full PBM replacement, but I am
reaching out because we have a very special program in regards to high-cost specialty drugs. 

We'd love to jump on a meeting with your trust's decision makers to see if we'd be a good fit.
We are currently saving our client's upwards for 30% on their Rx spend in comparison to
incumbent PBMs.

Looking forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely yours, 
C. Ethan Watt
Sales & Marketing 
m: 225.562.8922
o: 800.544.0965 x 702
www.rescription.com
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June 3, 2025 
 
  
Ethan Watt 
ewatt@rescription.com  
 
 
Dear Ethan Watt: 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Administration’s eSupplier Portal is available to all 
businesses and organizations that want to do business with the State. The eSupplier 
Portal allows vendors to receive automatic, future official notices of bid opportunities, 
and, in some cases, allows vendors to respond to State solicitations. (The particular 
procurement will advise if proposers should return responses to ETF via eSupplier or 
another method, which may be a Box upload). 
 
For more information on the eSupplier Portal, go to: 
https://esupplier.wi.gov/psp/esupplier/SUPPLIER/ERP/h/?tab=WI_BIDDER   
 
Other information about current and past ETF-specific procurements is available on 
ETF’s public website, but registering for eSupplier will ensure vendors will receive notice 
about procurements within that vendor’s particular business offerings, because vendors 
register on eSupplier by commodity type, specifically NIGP code, and decide which 
procurements referencing which NIGP codes they want to be notified about.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tim Steiner, Director 
Budget, Contract Administration and Procurement 
Department of Employee Trust Funds  
timothy.steiner@etf.wi.gov 
608-261-2915 
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